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You don't often get email from grogers176@hotmail.com. Learn why this is important

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]
Mayor, Pro Tem, and Council Members,

My name is Glenda Rogers and I reside in Starlite Estates on Carinthia.

I am writing to express our strong opposition to short-term rentals (STRs) in our
neighborhood.

Since STRs have been approved in Whittier, we have experienced significant safety and
nuisance issues. We had to deal with rented over-size trucks parking on the side of our house
which made it impossible to get out of our driveway safely without help.  We found out they
were filming an "adult" movie.

We have noise disturbances such as fireworks, loud music/cars, and trash thrown in our yard.
We are in a high fire risk due to our location.
Our street is narrow and homeowners park on the street. We do not have the room for
outsiders to bring their guests for more congestion.
There is only one way in and out of our street and we do not have sidewalks. People who
don't live here, do not respect the property of the homeowners.

For our safety and the safety of many, we ask that you please ban STRs in R-1 zone.

Thank you,

Greg and Glenda Rogers
Carinthia Drive
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